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The Board of Directors meeting was called to order at 11:55 am.   

 

Members present were  Don Silva 

    Jim Nickless 

    Kathleen Shelley 

    Brett Oemichen 

 

Not present was   Ken Stahl 

 

 

A quorum was determined. 

 

After some discussion the following slate of officers for 2017-2018 was agreed upon: 

 

    President  Brett Oemichen 

    Vice President  Don Silva 

    Secretary  Ken Stahl 

    Treasurer  Jim Nickless 

    Member at Large Kathleen Shelley 

 

 

It was further agreed that Don Silva would continue to manage the Landscaping responsibilities and that 

Kathy Shelley would act as the ARC representative.   

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 12:05 pm.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kathleen Shelley 

Member at Large 

 


